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2024 Default Service Solicitations 

 

Procedural Order Re: Request to Schedule Hearing 

On October 24, 2024, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (Unitil) filed a request for the 

Commission to schedule a hearing on its default service rates for effect February 1, 2025. 

Unitil proposes that a hearing be held during the week of December 9, with an order to be 

issued by the Commission by December 13. Consistent with that proposed schedule, the 

hearing on the default service rates effective February 1, 2025 will be on December 10, 

2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 12 p.m., consistent with the previously-issued hearing guidelines.  

So ordered, this seventh day of November, 2024. 
        

 
  
      _________________________ 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 
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